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It is my understanding that this bill aims to increase energy efficiency and climate 

resilience in state buildings, which I fully support. It is in the construction of state 

buildings that Oregon legislators have the most influence, and I believe that that 

power should be used both to improve public buildings, especially schools, and to 

lead by example.  


